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/ 08
CITY OF RICHMOND SCHEDULE 11 TO THE MINUTES OF WB
THE REGULAR MEETING OF F
. COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS
Dear Sirs: -- HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 22. 2007
[ am the owner of the property at 8980 River Drive, Richmond, B.C. |

My phone number is -- 604 -- 278 — 8333 / fax 604 - 278 — 8333, F0lg 20-SUL
Which is located in the area across “* Great Canadian Way “ to the East of
8840 River Road. 8980 River Drive is marked with an “ X *“ on the attached
arca map. There are five privately owned properties in his area, that will
be directly affected by this proposed zoning immediately. My concerns are
as ;---
# 1 — At some point in the future my property 8980 River Drive and my
Neighbour’s properties will obviously be redeveloped. It would appear to
me at this time that whatever rezoning is arrived at for (8840 River Road )
the subject property in this rezoning application, should be also be made
available for the properties at 8980 / 8960 & 8940 River Drive as well as the
two properties at 8900 & 8980 River Road. Failing this T cannot support
any rezoning of the property at 8840 River Road.
#2 —CONSTRUCTION DUST

Dust emitted from construction site

I expect a huge amount of general dust as well as concrete dust, will be -



continuously blown eastward from this construction site, covering parked
vehicles with layers of dust and coming into the interior building work
spaces in our area. When the “ River Rock “ complex was being built it
was a continuous problem that was brought to the contractors attention on
several occasions, without any positive results. I expect that the same
disregard of this annoying problem will again occur.
If the rezoning is approved this dust situation should be addressed.
# 3 — PARKING

This is a huge problem in this area currently and will be aggravated
During the construction phase of the proposed parkade and new hotel.
Parking should be addressed before any rezoning is completed.
The proposed parking arrangements in the new facility outlines, the spaces
allotted for the use of Canada Line / Casino & new hotel. However there
Is no break down as to how “River Rock” will use their spaces ie. That is
Free parking spaces for casino customers / spaces for hotel & casino
Employees and how many spaces will be reserved for River Rock Theater
Patrons and how many spaces will be reserved for the paid for *“ Valet
parking operation.
# 4 — Undeveloped currently zoned parkade property

The property at the east end of the current “River Rock” development



was previously zoned for a 4 floor parkade, which has not been developed
to date. If this rezoning for 8840 River Road proceeds, the approval for the
previously approved parkade on the north side of River Road at the east end
of the River Rock complex should be cancelled and the property remain with

only ground level improvements.

This rezoning will lead to a huge building in terms of height. and
general impact on our area. I hope that the other immediate neighborhood
properties will be considered favourably in the future for the same type

zoning and height of buildings on those respective properties.

Your Sincerely,

George Woodwar #Wp
gt
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